
2023 - The Annual Richard Denner Memorial Scholarship Recipients 

The Denner Scholarship is a $100 award and AGS Certificate of Merit that is given 

annually by AGS to guitar students attending local colleges.  

Each March, the AGS Board decides which local college professors to include in 

this year’s scholarship award effort. AGS notifies the professor of the scholarship 

opportunity and requests them to select one student that demonstrates 

dedication, continuous improvement, and notable proficiency in their 

performances, and understanding of the classical guitar.  

Students who are selected by their professors are asked to attend an AGS 

meeting to perform their favorite piece, and receive their Certificate of Merit and 

a check for $100.  

Here are the 2023 Denner Scholarship Award recipients. These guitarists 

performed at our May 6th  meeting and were given their awards. 

 

From left to right: 

Dr. Gregory Newton, AGS President, 

Stephen Eshagian, Los Angeles Valley College 

Babak Rostami, Los Angeles Pierce College 

Rodan Tellez, Cal State University, Northridge 

Dr. Jordan Charnofsky 



  

Richard and Sharon Denner at the AGS 80th Anniversary celebration  

(September 2003.) 

 

 

 


